
From: Fitch, Julie A. 
Sent: 3/19/2013 9:21:56 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Lunch 

Mike Campbell? He left in October. But yeah, that would make sense. Kim was tight with barb. 

J. 

Sent from my iPhone 

On Mar 19, 2013, at 9:17 PM, "Doll, Laura" <LRDD@,pge.com> wrote: 

Heard from Hagan today that Kim Malcolm is going to the SF PUC in April, 

Am wondering if she is going to replace the CCA guy who is leaving there? 

From: Fitch, Julie A. fmailtoiiulie.fitch@cpuc.ca.qov1 
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2013 9:14 PM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: Re: Lunch 

Yes on the mike dinner. Will report on that Monday! 

Sent from my iPhone 

On Mar 19, 2013, at 9:12 PM, "Doll, Laura" <LRDD@,pge.com> wrote: 

I'm not - Brian and Tom will be there. I only have the GHG 
compressor station issue and I'm hoping for a quick consent vote 
on that. 

Assume you'll have dinner with Mike et al tomorrow night? 

SB GT&S 0262510 



From: Fitch, Julie A. fmailtoiiulie.fitch@cpuc.ca.qov1 
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2013 9:11 PM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: Re: Lunch 

Ate you going to San Diego? Terrie is not, bummer. I am already 
here. Lunch should be good for me Monday, regardless. 

Julie 

Sent from my iPhone 

On Mar 19, 2013, at 9:08 PM, "Doll, Laura" <LRDD@,pge.com> 
wrote: 

Prognosis for this? Still looking good, I hope! 

I assume you both are headed to SoCal 
tomorrow. Not sure we will possibly have enough 
time on Monday to catch up sufficiently ,, , 

—Original Appointment— 
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: Wednesday, February 13, 2013 9:25 AM 
To: Doll, Laura; 'Terrie D.' 'Prosper'; 'Julie A.' 'Fitch' 
Subject: Lunch 
When: Monday, March 25, 2013 11:30 AM-1:00 PM 
(UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada). 
Where: 
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